
 

 

MITCHELL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

KINDERGARTEN & NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION 

2022-2023 

 Dear Families: 

  

It’s time to register all of our prospective kindergarten students for the 2022-2023 
school year! 

  

We will have kindergarten registration available in the office during the remainder of 
the year. You may come in and complete the registration packet at your convenience. 

  

1.  Your child’s birth certificate 

2.  Your child’s social security card 

3.  Current physical 

4.  Immunization record 

5. Two forms of address verification (current electric bill, tax receipt or 
homestead exemption card; contract for purchase at your convenience. 

  

*REMEMBER YOUR CHILD MUST BE 5 YEARS OLD ON OR BEFORE  

SEPTEMBER 1,2022 

  
We are looking forward to meeting all of our new “Mitchell Friends”! 

 

Looking forward to seeing you!!! 

  
*Registration for the 2022-2023 school year will begin on  

March 03 ,2022 from 10:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 

  

It is imperative you register your child early. 
  

  

 


